CLASSIFIED EMPLOYEES COUNCIL
March 28, 2002
SUMMARY

Present. Brenda Andrews, Margie Clements, Angie Kleffman, Lesa Merritt,
Janice Newburg, Lee Proctor, Debra Russell, Britt Sosebee

Absent: Kathe Tow, Beverly Vinson

MINUTES:
The minutes for the February 28, 2002, meeting were approved as distributed.

Kathe Tow resigned from the committee effective this date.

BOARD OF REGENTS MEETING:
Britt Sosebee shared observations from the February 26, meeting including the
issue of moving the location of the West campus library because of parking.

CEC ELECTION PREPARATION:

Lesa Merritt presented the revised nomination ballot. She will determine a
method to prevent duplicate ballots and to decide the best means of distributing
ballots to the ATC classified personnel.

LONGEVITY PAY PROPOSAL.:
A discussion ensued regarding longevity pay for classified employees. This was
tabled for further discussion.

COMMITTEE UPDATES:

Brenda Andrews presented plans for the “Classified Appreciation Day”
sponsored by the Classified Development Committee to be held May 17, 2002.
There being no further discussion, the meeting was adjourned at 3:45 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Beverly Vinson, Secretary Lesa Merritt, Chair
Classified Employees Council Classified Employees Council



